November 23™, 2024
Ref: 2024-SP0O-11/002

To: All Federations Affiliated

CM AS in Finswimming

Sports Commiittee President

Reconnue par le Comité International Olimpique - Recognized by the International Olympic Committee
Organisation non governementale de P'UNESCO - Non-Governamental Oranization of UNESCO

Dear Federations,

We hope this letter finds you well. As previously communicated in the letter dated February
6th, 2024, from the CMAS Finswimming Commission Director, Mr. Alexandros Xiarchos,
starting January 1st, 2024, all athletes participating in CMAS competitions with Jaked
swimsuits should have an integrated QR code on their swimsuit.

Please note the following important update:

From 1st January 2025, the QR code is mandatory on all swimsuits of athletes participating
in CMAS competitions. Please, ensure that all athletes registered for CMAS international
competitions are equipped with swimsuits bearing the mandatory QR code.

If any swimsuits purchased on 2024 lack a QR code, please contact your supplier or seller.
They have been informed of this requirement and are equipped to provide the necessary QR
codes.

Swimsuits will be inspected during Technical Meetings and in the Call Rooms at all CMAS
competitions. Non-compliance may result in the athlete being unable to compete.

We kindly request that you communicate this information to all relevant parties within your
Federation to avoid any issues during the competitions. Your adherence to this regulation is
greatly appreciated, as it ensures uniformity and compliance across all participating athletes.

Please find attached some images for your reference. Should you have any questions or
require further assistance, do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

Michel GAUNARD

Viale Tiziano, 74 - 00196 Roma - Italie - C.F. 97091690582
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